
To legislators in North Dakota 
I am writing to you in regards of my nephew William Cave whom died in April of 2024 because 
of Kratom. I am advocating along with my sister in law, Susan Cave mother to William to have 
Kratom removed off store shelves. Also, to ban the  Kratom product to be discontinued and to 
stop manufacturing and sale of this deadly product.  
 
My sincere gratitude in your efforts in getting  the Kratom-HB 1001 legislation passed.  
 
Sharon Heintzelman 


